
PUBLIC 
  NOTIFICATION 

 

1 

 

Dear Requesters, 

We would like to thank you for the recent videocall with the MICI team. 

Within the period established by the MICI-BID Policy (MI-47-8), this notification is to inform you 

that you have an additional 10 business days to notify the group's decision regarding the 

handling of the MICI process. 

 

Additionally, as mentioned during the call, if some of you will act as representatives of the general 

group, please send us a simple document indicating the name of the people who will represent 

the group and the authorization of the other claimants. 

 

The deadline to receive the additional information is on December 20, 2022. If MICI does not 

receive the required information before that date the administrative process will be terminated. 

However, this is does not pose an obstacle to resubmitting a new Request when the full 

information is ready. 

 

Again, we remain at your disposal for any questions regarding MICI and its process.  

 

Best regards, 

 

FROM: Andrea Repetto Vargas, MICI Director 

REFERENCE: 
Request MICI-BID-AR-2022-0201 regarding “General San Martín 
Railroad Improvement Project: Retiro-Pilar Branch Line” (AR-L1267) 

DATE: December 6th, 2022 

SUBJECT: 
Notification of Term Extension for Requesters to Fulfill Some 
Requirements 


